
Dear Representative Feige, 
 
Thank you for your sponsorship and support of HB229 which will provide for a retired status master 
guide-outfitter license.  I initially proposed this provision some 2-3 years ago and had about given up 
hope for the possibility of passage.  While it has not yet passed, hope springs eternal? 
I will support passage of the combined HB 229 / SB 190 in any manner possible.  Please call on me if I 
can help. 
 
Sincerely, 
dickgun 
 
Dick Gunlogson 
Master Guide / Outfitter (Ret) 
Willow, Alaska 
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